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PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
 

Welcome Back!  
Term 4 is already upon us and I know it’s sure to be a fun-filled and rewarding term. I encourage you to keep an eye on 
our weekly ‘Bulletin’ to keep informed about all the wonderful things happening throughout the term.  
Thank you to Mr Munn for relieving as Principal while I enjoyed two weeks of long service leave at the end of last term. 
Thank you also to Mrs Dilley for taking on the role of Assistant Principal during that period.  
 
Reward Day 
Unfortunately the beautiful rain we all enjoyed in recent weeks meant we had to postpone our reward day at the end of 
last term. We have rescheduled our jumping castle for next week. Congratulations again to all our students who earned 
their Achievement Award last term. Enjoy your reward.  
 
Canberra Excursion 
I’m looking forward to attending the overnight excursion to Canberra with our Stage 3 students next Thursday and 
Friday. If you have any last minute questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact Mr Bradley, Mrs Doumbos or 
myself.  
  
Child protection  
This term each class will be addressing an element of the PDHPE syllabus which covers Child Protection and Growth & 
Development. In coming days you will receive a note outlining the content your child will be learning about, all of which 
is a mandatory syllabus requirement. 5-6B received their note last term.  
If you would like to discuss any of the content covered, please make a time to see your child’s teacher.  
 
Leisure Sports  
This week our primary students will be commencing their Term 4 leisure sports. Please ensure your permission note is 
returned tomorrow if you haven’t already done so. Please see information about payment on the following page from 
Mrs Blair. 
Looking forward to a great term. As always, if there is anything you would like to discuss about your child’s time at 
school, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 

Regards, 
 

Rod White 

Principal  

COMING EVENTS - TERM 4 - 2018 

WEEK 1 

Thu 18 Oct -Library Borrowing - 3-4B 

Fri 19 Oct -Leisure Sports Commences 
-School Assembly - 2.40pm 
***********CANTEEN CLOSED*************** 

WEEK 2 

Mon 22 Oct -Library Borrowing 2-3K & 5-6B 

Tue 23 Oct -Library Borrowing - KD, 2M and 4-5D 
-Shoalhaven City Council Bookmobile 

Wed 24 Oct -SRC Christmas Shoebox Donations Due 
-Library Borrowing - 1F 
-Uniform Pool - 8.50 - 9.10am 

Thu 25 Oct -Year 5 & 6 Students Depart for Canberra 

Fri 26 Oct -Year 5 & 6 Students Return from Canberra 
-NO Leisure Sports 

 

 

Sam  
 

“Hello, my name is Sam. I am six 
years old. I have two  big 
brothers.  
At school, I like to play in the sandpit. I love reading 
groups and I love when it is my turn to do the 
running record. At home, I like to make putty and 
slime. 
When I grow up I would like to be a pilot.” 

 

Corner  

http://www.crm.umontreal.ca/CANSSI/about/logo/
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Congratulations to the following students who  
will receive a Class Award at this week’s assembly: 

KD - Eloise and Rusty 

1F - Jye and Shamar 

2M - Jaya and Lachlan W 

2-3K - Annabelle and Isaiah R 

3-4B - Kate and Jack W 

4-5D - Matilda and Henry 

5-6B - Katelyn W and Rawson 

Library - Eleanor and Matthew F 

 CANTEEN ROSTER - TERM 4 - 2018  FRI  19 OCT - CANTEEN CLOSED WED 24 OCT - HELP NEEDED 

P&C NEWS 
Chocolate Fundraiser 
Thank you to everyone who have participated in the 
Cadbury Chocolate fundraiser. There are still a few boxes 
of chocolates available if you would like to sell them. If so, 
please complete the order form attached to this ‘Bulletin’. 
Raelene Lewis - P&C President 
Canteen Closure 
Please note that the canteen will be closed this Friday, 
19 October.  
Lorraine - Canteen Co-ordinator 

 

This week’s value is 
 

OFFICE NEWS 
Leisure Sport Payments 
Leisure Sport will commence for Term 4 this Friday for 
students in Years 3 to 6. 
Thank you to those parents who have already 
commenced making payments for the Leisure sport 
activities. There is a cost of $2.50 for each activity and 
payments can be made each week or as a lump sum. 
The overall cost of the program for the term is $20. 
As this is the second term that the program has run, a 
number of students have credits from Term 1 due to 
absences. Therefore, if you are planning to make a full 
payment using the Parent Online Payment service, 
please contact the school prior, so that we can advise you 
of the correct amount to be paid. You DO NOT need to 
contact the school if you are making weekly individual 
payments through the office.  
Thank you 
Marg Blair 

SRC NEWS 
Christmas Shoebox Fundraiser  

A reminder that all donations for 
the SRC Christmas Shoebox 
Fundraiser are due next 
Wednesday, 24 October. This will 
ensure there is plenty of time to 
get them packaged up and sent 
overseas to over 100 developing 

countries in time for Christmas!  
The SRC are asking for donations of gifts that may help 
them at school (e.g. pencils, paper, books), clothes, small 
toys, toothbrushes etc. Please see list below for some 
ideas. Please note, they must be able to fit inside a 
shoebox!  
There is a container located in the office foyer, you are 
welcome to place items for donation in there anytime 
before the Wednesday 24

 
October.   

Thank you so much to the families who have already 
donated items.  
Thank you for your support, for these children in the 

developing world, it may be the only gift they receive for 

Christmas.  

Mrs Darby 

TASTE OF TOMERONG 
 

As in previous years, the P&C are putting together a 
wonderful night of great food and entertainment. Please 
save the date for Saturday 24 November. The event will 
take place at Tomerong School of Arts.  
As well as food and entertainment, there will be an raffle 
on the night, with all proceeds going to the school. 
Tickets will be available soon. A notice will go in the 
‘Bulletin’ and on the Skoolbag app when they are 
available for purchase. 
Please join us for a fabulous night to raise money for our 
school. 
Karley Bailie 
P&C Secretary 

Congratulations to the following students who have 
earned an Achievement Award: 

TERM 3 

Grey Achievement Awards (Four Tall Trees) 

KD - Matilda 

Green Achievement Awards (Twelve Tall Trees) 

KD - Kyara, Kenzie and Celina 

1F - Lailani, Ella, Myles and Carey 

3-4B - Ella L, James, Anna, Aliyah, Alana, Serena, 
Jack W, Charlotte, Bonnie, Layla, Eben, Kali, 
Jack D, Rachel, Axel, Nate W and Harper 

4-5B - Riley B and Caleb L 



 

 

 

Great Work Tomerong! 
 

Thanks to all our amazing students who 
entered the poster design competition 

at the end of last term. 
The teachers and staff were very impressed by 

the quality of the posters. 
These Walking Zone posters will be placed 
around the schools and will look terrific! 
The students are hoping that they will be 

a great help for our upcoming 
Kindergarten Orientation. 

The students pictured will each receive a 
voucher to spend at our school canteen. 

Top work! 
 

Mr Munn 



 

 

 



 

 

TOMERONG PULIC SCHOOL - Term 4 Planner - 2018 
Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Sat/Sun 

1 
OCT 

15 16 17 18 19 20/21 

2 
OCT 

22 23 24 25 26 27/28 

3 
OCT
NOV 

29 30 31 1 2 3/4 

4 
NOV 

5 6 7 8 9 10/11 

5 
NOV 

12 13 14 15 16 17/18 

6 
NOV 

19 20 21 22 23 24/25 

7 
NOV 
DEC 

26 27 28 29 30 1/2 

8 
DEC 

3 4 5 6 7 8/9 

9 
DEC 

10 11 12 13 14 15/16 

10 
DEC 

17 18 19 20 21 22/23 

UNIFORM POOL - Wednesday 8.50-9.10am 
STUDENT BANKING - Thursday 

CANTEEN - Wednesday and Friday 

 

LIBRARY BORROWING 

Monday - 2-3K and 5-6B 

Tuesday - KD, 2M and 4-5D 

Wednesday - 1F 

Thursday - 3-4B 

STAFF RETURN ON TUESDAY 29 JANUARY, 2019 
STUDENTS IN YEARS 1 - 6 RETURN ON WEDNESDAY 30 JANUARY, 2019 
KINDERGARTEN STUDENTS COMMENCE ON FRIDAY 1 FEBRUARY, 2019 

(Kindergarten Best Start commences on Wednesday 30 January to Thursday 31 January) 

    Leisure Sport 
Assembly 2.40pm 
CANTEEN 
CLOSED 

  Scripture & Ethics 
Commence 
Shoebox Gifts Due 

CANBERRA CANBERRA 
NO Leisure Sport 

 Film Festival Night  Film Festival Night 
 

Leisure Sport 

   Kindy Orientation Leisure Sport 

   Kindy Orientation Leisure Sport 

   Kindy Orientation Leisure Sport 

    Leisure Sport 

    Leisure Sport 

 Jamberoo   Leisure Sport 

  

Last Day  
for Students 

Staff 
Development 

Day 

Staff 
Development 

Day 



 

 

HOT FOOD 

Beef Burger - lettuce, cheese and BBQ sauce $4.00 

Chicken Schnitzel Roll - lettuce, cheese and mayo (100% chicken breast) $4.00 

SALADS 

Tandoori Chicken Salad (mild) $4.00   

Veggie Rice Noodle Salad $4.00   

Garden Salad   $3.50   

add Ham / Chicken / Tuna / Egg / Avocado 50c each   

 

PASTA 

Chicken Pasta Salad $4.00   

Spinach & Four Bean Pasta $4.00   

SANDWICHES (wholemeal bread) 

Egg  $3.00 Roll 50c 

Ham $3.00 Wrap 50c 

Tuna $3.00 add Cheese 50c 

Cheese $3.00 add Tomato 50C 

Chicken Breast $3.50 add Avocado 50C 

  add Salad $1.00 

RECESS 

Cheese and Cracker 10c Spaghetti Pizza 80c 

Jelly 50c Homemade Muffins 80c 

Custard 50c Fresh Fruit Salad $1.00 

Homemade Hommus and Vege Sticks 80c   
    

DRINKS  FROZEN TREATS  

Orange, Apple or Apple & Blackcurrant Juice $1.00 99% Quelch Fruit Sticks 80c 

Hot or Cold Milo $1.20 Apple and Blackcurrant Cups $1.00 

Chocolate or Strawberry Milk $1.50 Bulla Lite Vanilla Cups $1.50 

  Twisted Yoghurts $2.00 

  Watermelon & Mango  

  Rasperry & Coconut  

  Chocolate & Vanilla Bean  

    

Tomerong Public School Healthy Canteen 
Summer Menu 



 

 

TOMERONG PUBLIC SCHOOL P&C 
355 Hawken Road, Tomerong NSW 2540 

 

President     
Raelene Lewis 
 

Secretary  
Karley Bailie 
 

Treasurer 
Kath Bendall 

     
 

Tomerong P&C 
Cadbury Chocolate Fundraiser - Term 3 -  2018 

 
We still have a number of chocolate boxes available to be sold. We are asking all families to 
become involved in our ‘Cadbury fundraiser’. Funds raised from the sales of the chocolates go 
directly back into our school benefiting our children’s education.  
 
All Cadbury chocolate boxes contain 60 chocolate bars or 120 Freddo Frogs and are sold 
at the recommended price of $1 each for chocolate bars or 2 x Freddo Frogs for $1. For 
every box you sell you will need to return $60 to the school P&C. 
 
It is a great opportunity to sell them at your work place, friend’s work place, sporting groups and 
family and friends during the holidays.  
 
Don’t forget, this is for your children’s school - it’s a great way to help out and do your bit! 
 
If you would like a box of chocolates to sell, please complete and return the bottom section of this 
form and place in the money collection box located in the office waiting room if you would like your 
child to bring the box/boxes home.  
 
 
 
 
 

 
Tomerong P&C Cadbury Chocolate Fundraiser - Term 3 - 2018 

 
 
Parent’s Name:_____________________________  Contact No:____________________ 
 
Child’s Name:______________________________  Class:___________ 
 
How many boxes:__________ 
 
Would you like your child to collect the chocolates and bring them home?_________ 
 
Would you like to personally pick up the chocolates from school on Friday 28 September between 
8.45 - 9.15am?_______ 
 
Would you prefer the fun pack of chocolate frogs or variety pack of mixed bars?_________ 
 
Please note: Selection is subject to availability, your choice may not be available. 
 
Please call Raelene Lewis on 0456 934 848 if you require any further information, or if you would 
like to order more boxes. 
 
 


